HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE

NOTICE

No. 247/2025 Date : 30" August, 2025

An awareness programme related to Mental Health issues among students will be held on
01st September, 2025 at Room No. P-1 (SG-18) from 10 a.m. onwards.

All the students are hereby advised to participate in this programme positively.
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